19/08/09
Dear Sir

I wish to make a submission regarding the Marriage Equality Amendment Bill.

My statement is that under no circumstances should Marriage be considered legal under
any guidelines, apart from a man and a woman joining together in marriage. Nor should
these alternative marriages (ie Gay and Lesbian) ‘marriages’ that have taken places in
other states or countries be considered legal in this country of Australia.

Thank you

Mrs Moyra Kenrick





